
 

 

 

 

 

8 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Gloucestershire Philosophy and Ethics Conference  
Cheltenham Ladies College - Tuesday, November 27th 2018 

 

I have arranged for all Religious Studies A-Level students to attend the annual Gloucestershire Philosophy 

and Ethics conference at Cheltenham Ladies College, taking place on Tuesday, 27th November.  

We will be meeting at the college* at 9:00 am and students should make their own way there. The morning 

will involve lectures given by leading scholars on a range of Philosophical topics relevant to the A -Level 

exam.  

This is an excellent opportunity for the students to develop their skills and to gain an understanding of a 

number of exam requirements and practices. The day will finish at 13:15 and students should make their 

own arrangements for lunch and for returning home. School uniform need not be worm on this occasion. 

Consent for this obligatory visit is already accepted via the Single Consent Form provided at the start of the 

student’s time at the School.  If you wish to withdraw your consent, please contact trips@strs.org.uk and  

please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Deborah Glover 

Head of Religious Education, Sir Thomas Rich’s School 

dg@strs.org.uk 

 

*Cheltenham Ladies' College, Bayshill Road, Cheltenham, GL50 3EP 
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